
 
 
 
Date: 2014-11-20 

 

Declaration Letter 
 

            
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We, Qualcomm Atheros, Inc. declare that due to SAR compliance needs, we will 
specifically reduce the module power (module ID FCC: PPD-AR5B22) to the level 
indicated in the SAR report. The module power is locked by our proprietary security 
software code before shipping and is not changeable by the user or any third-party. This 
module power setting is specifically applicable to the host “Entegra Technology Inc. 
Model: 940-10-972” only. 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact 
us.  
Thank you! 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Stanley Lin 
Global Compliance 

 


